Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

Bureau of Business Services

To: ATTN: Omolara Erewele

From: Colleen Caton

Date: February 13, 2025

Innovative Project Delivery Technical & Management Advisory
Subject: Amendment #1/0PP-2019-26
SPO Determination on Award Recommendation

As the State Purchasing Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

| concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the contract with
RS&H for the Innovative Project Delivery Technical & Management Advisory Contract/OPP-
2019-26.The Amendment increases the cost by $1,500,000.00 and extends the date to
08/03/2026.The new total contract amount is $5,974,676.00. All other terms and conditions
remain the same.

Effective date of the amendment is upon execution.
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Colleen Caton " Date
State Purchasing Officer

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 200, Springfield, lllinois 62764
Phone: 217-558-5434



